From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 10/11/2024 6:50:33 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
10/11/2024

MISS Elsa Fredriksson
2 / 55 Higginbotham Rd ST
Rvde NSW 2112

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

As someone who visits North Harbour regularly, | am disappointed that it's under threat from
large, ugly boats totally out of keeping with the bay. Please restrict any berths and moorings
to about 40ft as it is currently. | am also concerned about how this will affect the tidal
ecosystem with delicate sea grass fields and the animals associated with them surely being
impacted by such large vessels entering the bay.





